
in the midst of Covid-19

Using Reimagine Minnesota as our guiding star to create

access and opportunity for all students in the midst of Covid-19

Please join school board members, superintendents and other district

administrators on Wednesday, June 17 from 9am to 12noon. for an interactive

virtual conference to share the lessons we have learned from distance

learning and discuss what we can do to ensure access and opportunity for

each and every child in a distance learning environment. How can we use the

Reimagine Minnesota Collective Action Plan to guide this work? 

Save The Date  / June 17th, 2020 / A Virtual Conference

Association of Metropolitan School Districts

What are we learning?  What will be required of us moving forward?

How can our collective action impact our work?

DETAILS AND REGISTRATION INFORMATION IS  COMING SOON


